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As we finish off the 2023-2024 school year, we love to see how

many meals we served throughout the year. This year we served over
70,000 breakfasts and over 395,000 lunches! This would not be

possible if it was not for our school lunch heroes! On May 3rd, we took
the day to celebrate our heroes even though we believe they deserve
to be celebrated everyday! We cannot thank you enough for keeping

our students happy and healthy! 
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Munster High School and Wilbur Wright Middle School

celebrated the summer by having a luau themed lunch!

Students had Teriyaki chicken with roasted pineapples,

Aloha Pizza, and Pulled Pork sandwiches. 



Chartwells offers an awesome program called Mood
Boost, that explains how different foods can affect our

moods! Dietitian, Erin West, put her own spin on it. She

had students at the elementary schools sample two foods

from Mood Boost and allowed the students to vote on

which sample they liked the best. The two samples were

a cucumber apple salad and roasted cinnamon

pineapples. At each elementary, roasted cinnamon

pineapples was the clear winner and was featured on

the student’s lunch menu! 
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Global eats made it to its last destination, the Caribbean!

Munster High School Students got to try Jamaican Jerk

chicken thighs with arroz con maiz and Puerto Rican

chicken drumsticks with Cuban rice and beans. The

students loved the exoctic flavors and the staff enjoyed

the challenge of new complex recipes! 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider



This institution is an equal opportunity provider

The end of the school year calls for a lot of catering events

as well as concessions! Chartwells catered events for the

district such as Teacher Appreciation week, Teacher Hall

of Fame breakfast, Diversity Dinner, and much more.

Chartwells also provided concessions for track & field,

boy’s volleyball, and baseball sectionals. All of our

employee’s hard work and dedication to our district does

not go unnoticed! 


